From: Lawrence’ Ratnasabapathy _

Sent: 30 July 2019 16:17
To: Planning
Subject: 20183672P

Please refuse all plans to ‘develop’ sites adjacent to Hampstead Heath. A terrible idea, destroying valuable habitats
and trees, benefitting only a handful of rich people. The disruption to the peace of the area would be devastating.

Hillary and Lawrence Ratna



